

Minutes from Shared Governance Committee Meeting, Monday, February 23, 2009.

In Attendance:   Dr. Linda Armstrong, Mr. Winn Brewer, Dr. Bill Huddleston, Dean Vagn Hansen, Mr. Bradley Peeden, Dr. Terry Richardson, Vice President Steve Smith and Vice President David Shields.  Dr. Jim Couch and Mrs. Sandra Poole were absent.
The meeting was called to order at 3:30.

The agenda was approved.
The minutes from the last meeting were approved without changes.

Drs. Huddleston and Richardson reported some of the content of their conversation with President Cale to the committee.  They indicated that the President was made aware of the forthcoming Shared Governance Survey.
Dr. Huddleston noted that the Research Committee was approving requests and everything seemed to be working very well.

The committee considered the feedback from the Staff Senate it received to the proposed Shared Governance survey; made the some modifications in the proposed survey and finalized the draft.
It was agreed that the Student Government Association would prepare a modified version of the survey and distribute it to their appropriate constituency.

The group considered the best ways to distribute the survey. Members concluded that one week would be given for faculty and staff to respond to the survey.  It was also recommended that Dr. Huddleston prepare an e-mail letting both groups know in advance that the survey was forthcoming. Efforts were to be made to coordinate the distribution of the faculty/staff survey with the modified SGA survey.
The meeting was adjourned at 4:40.


